
 

Notice of a Possible Quorum Agenda 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS - 1209 FIORELLA STREET 

Wednesday, July 16, 2025 

 5:15 PM  

 

 

A possible quorum of the Castroville Parks and Recreation Advisory Board members may be present for 

a City Staff Informational Public Hearing beginning at 5:15 p.m. at City Hall, 1209 Fiorella, regarding 

the submission of a grant application to the Parks & Wildlife Department (TPWD). 

Topics for discussion are: application for up to $1.5 million for improvements to Lions Park, eligible 

activities, and match requirements.  

 

Accessibility Statement 

The City Hall is wheelchair accessible.  The exit and parking ramps are located at the rear of the 

building. 

Non-Discrimination Statement 

The City of Castroville does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, or 

disability in the employment or the provision of services. 

 

I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board of City Hall, 

Castroville, Texas on July 11, 2025 before 6:00 p.m. 

 

/s/ Debra Howe 

City Secretary 


